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TRAINING 
March6th Member watched the Essentials of Fire Fighting “Introduction to SCBA” and “Use and 

maintenance of SCBA” videos.  Fire Chief Elliott demonstrated proper donning and 
doffing technics. Fire fighters then practiced these technics.  Used breathable air 
cylinders were refilled. 

 
March 20th Canadian Red Cross trainer, Captain Siegner demonstrated practical application of CPR 

and AED for infant, child and adult. Fire fighters practiced the skills using adult and baby 
dummies and trainer AED. 

 
March 22-25 Firefighters N. Malbrecht and T. Malbrecht, Fire Chief P. Elliott and Captain MJ Elliott 

attended the Northeastern Fire Education Conference and Trade Show.  The complete 
listing of training seminars and presentations is attached. 

 
INCIDENTS 
 
March was an incident free month. 
 
OTHER 

 The extension ladder brackets for Engine4 were repaired and the ladder was reinstalled on the 
vehicle. We much appreciate the volunteers that picked up this task. 

 
 

 A heavy layer of sand on the cement pad outside of the fire hall was washed off by volunteers. 
  

 Thanks to all the fire fighters who helped to clean the hall move and houses fire trucks in 
advance of this year’s Winterfest. 
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 The “Green is the theme” St Patrick’s Day Winterfest was an amazing success.  Thanks to all the 
fire fighters community and student volunteers and to Fire fighters J. Devost and R. Cantin for 
chairing this committee. Check it out on MartenRiver.ca.  

 

 
 

 
 
 

 Fire Chief Elliott attended the Zone 7 Fire Chiefs meeting at the Northeastern Fire Education 
Conference in Huntsville on March 23rd. 

  



 
 


